Minutes of the meeting

Oroville CARES May 17, 2018

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jon Neal.

Board members in attendance were:

Marlene Barker gave the Treasurer Report:

Old Business:

The DEA visit was very interesting and informative. He offered many statistics of the disastrous effects of the drug problem we have. We need to hear the scary information and take action as we are. He thanked and congratulated the coalition for our efforts to change the situation.

Drug Box: Todd reported that the box has been installed and is getting a lot of use. Thank you to the City for helping install it. **Drug Take Back Day** is officially April 28th but Oroville accepts drugs everyday.

New Business:

Taste of Oroville proposal: Robert Fuchs would like to start an annual city celebration to celebrate Oroville. He plans to have a committee of 6 people to plan an event for the 2nd or 4th Saturday in July beginning in 2019. He is in the beginning stages but has ideas like, A Friday night movie, a Saturday 5-10 K fun run, a pancake breakfast or spaghetti lunch, fashion show, fishing tank, bouncy houses, having shuttle service to and from activities. Please let Robert know if you have any other ideas or if you wish to serve on the planning committee.

Love and Logic: JoAnn and Amy reported that the authors did training history on how they got started, dialog of how to get started family health centers 29th @ 9:30 e-mail to CPS (Marlene help!!! Got lost here) The curriculum will be available in Oroville instead of having to go to Omak.

May Festival: We had lots of candy and kids brains matter handouts available. It was a great turnout this year for the parade and activities. Be the Change group got goodies to hand out – explorers to help.

Meeting adjourned,

Vicki Hart, Secretary